
 

 

 

 
     Friday, 27th September 2024  

Year 3 Hindu Temple Trip 
Dear Parents/Carers,     
 

As part of Year 3’s RE study of Hinduism, we plan to take the children to the Muththumari Amman  

Temple in Croydon (128 Aurelia Rd, Croydon, CR0 3BF). This will give children the opportunity to see 
what a Hindu temple looks like and compare the building to other places of worship such as churches 
and mosques.  
 
We will visit the Hindu temple on Monday 14th October 2024. 
 
Classes 3C and 3S will be leaving at 9:00am and returning at 10:45am 
Classes 3R and 3B will be leaving at 9:50am and returning at 11:45am 
 
The classes will be walking to the temple. Children need to make sure they are at school by 8.35am to be 
registered. Parent helpers will be needed for this trip, please indicate on the parentpay portal whether 
you are available to help. The class teacher will confirm if your help will be required nearer the time of 
the trip. 
 
This trip has no cost. Children will need to bring a waterproof coat. They should be wearing their school 
uniform.  
 
Despite this being a ‘Local Visit’, we need your consent to take your child to a place of worship. Please 
complete the consent form by filling out the information on Parentpay by Friday 11th October and, 
again, please indicate if you are available to help on the day.   
 
Please sign into your parentpay account and do the following: 
Parent pay link: https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login   
   
1. Give permission – tick consent box 
2. Tick if you are available to help on the day – Y/N 
 
If you have any further questions, please discuss these with your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 3 Teachers 
 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 
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